Inter-Office Memorandum

Office of Law
LEGISLATIVE COMMENT
DATE: June 13, 2017
TO: Robert J, Williams, Jr., Council Administrator
THRU: Howard Stone, Acting Committee Director
Transportation, Housing and Environment Committee (THE)
THRU: Jared M. McCarthy, County Attorney 3 M
THRU: Tara H. Jackson, Deputy County Attorneycj@@/
FROM: Dinora A. Hernandez, Associate County Attorney @M
RE: CB-37-2017

The Office of Law has reviewed the above referenced bill as it was presented on April 18, 2017,
and offers the following comments:

This bill mirrors occupancy ordinances in many jurisdictions both locally and nationally. If is
important to note, however, given the nature of the bill, it may be subject to Equal Protection challenges.



